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Notice of Declaratory Statement 
 

DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONS 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Department of Corrections issued a Final Order dated September 20, 

2022, disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Deborah Jackson, Maria Richardson, and 

Savannah Washington, on June 27, 2022. The following is a summary of the agency’s disposition of the petition: 

The Petition fails to meet the legal prerequisites for the issuance of a declaratory statement. A copy of the Order 

Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Lauren Sanchez, 501 S. Calhoun 

Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399. 

Please refer all comments to: Amy Matlock, 501 S. Calhoun Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399. 


